
	
	

Halls	Families,	
If	you	need	assistance	during	this	Holiday	season	please	fill	out	the	
attached	application	and	send	back	the	completed	form	to	Halls	Middle	
School,	Attention	Sherry	Branstutter.			
	
You	may	mail	the	application	back	to	the	school	or	drop	off	your	
application	at	the	front	office	during	normal	school	hours.		Applications	
will	ONLY	be	online	so	PLEASE	DO	NOT	CALL	THE	SCHOOL	FOR	
APPLICATION	PACKET!!!			If	you	do	not	have	computer	access	or	are	
unable	to	print	you	may	visit	the	Halls	Library	and	use	their	computer.			
	
Applications	will	be	taken	from	October	24th	to	November	18th.			
Applications	received	after	the	November	18th	deadline	will	not	be	
honored,	so	be	sure	to	get	your	application	in	early!!			
	
Proof	of	income	and	school	attendance	may	determine	eligibility	for	
holiday	assistance.		Lastly,	we	MUST	have	working	phone	numbers.		
Phones	that	are	disconnected	or	unable	to	receive	voicemails	will	be	
forfeited.			
	
Thank	you!!			
	


